
MINUTES OF MOLLYMOOK BEACH WOMEN’S BOWLING CLUB 

COMMITTEE MEETING  

HELD ON Tuesday, 19 October 2021 
 

Welcome       President Lyn welcomed all and declared the meeting open at 1pm 

In Attendance: L Youren, K Jarvis, C Perry, D Blackshaw, M Allen, V Brady, K Pope, D Hayes, J Thurecht and J 

Henderson. 

Apologies:       D Hill 

 

Minutes of Previous Meeting - Moved L Youren seconded K Jarvis 

No business arising from the previous minutes. President Lyn Youren then asked that the minutes of the Quarterly 

Meeting/AGM held on Monday 9 August 2021 be accepted. 

 

Treasurer’s Report – Moved V Brady seconded K Jarvis 

Treasurer Val advised that the current WBC account balance is $23,096.00 

 

Due to the inactivity at our club since August, all other reports will be held over to the next meeting in 

November. 

 

 

General Business 
 

• Secretary Kerrie asked the committee for funds to present as prizes at this year’s entertainment at the 
Christmas party. The committee agreed to $200 

• President Lyn to address the bowls office congestion with the men’s club 

• President Lyn to draft a letter to the men’s club regarding women’s club umpires lack of officiating in 
men’s competitions 

• Discussion around clarification of ‘best available’ green and which to use in competition matches. 

• Committee to organise the Christmas raffle. Each committee member to donate $20 toward raffle 
prizes 

• See Tanya (Mixed Grill Bistro) regarding the Christmas party menu 

• President Lyn to advise members to start bringing in grocery items for our Christmas donation to the 
CRC 

• See Manager Alan regarding a ham for raffle 
 

 
 
 
Meeting closed at 2.10pm 
 
The next meeting will be a committee meeting to be held on Tuesday 23 November 2021 at approximately 
1pm after bowls. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


